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Since 2009, The Huron-Perth Centre has developed a protocol with the North Perth Family 

Health Team for a collaborative intake process.  This was formalized in 2012 and on 

November 11, 2015 the protocol was officially signed. 

This protocol is one of many fine examples of the partnerships we offer, thanks for our many 

community partners.   

For a full list of our current partnerships, please see the ‘About Us’ page on our website. 


